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November 2023 
 

 
OPEN EVENING BOOK LOOK – WEDNESDAY 15th NOVEMBER 2023 

 
 
Dear Parents and Families 
 
I would very much like to invite you to come into school next Wednesday evening, 
15th November from 3.25 until 5.25pm, with your child, to look at their learning.  
Class teachers will be on hand to chat with, but we will not be making formal 
appointments.  Please allow the 10 minutes after the school day to enable teachers 
to have a very quick comfort break.  We will welcome you via the main entrance 
from 3.25 and ask you to sign in at your child’s classroom. 
 
This will enable you to spend more quality time in your child’s classroom with your 
child celebrating their learning. 
 
While you are with us, I would also ask you to complete a brief questionnaire, which 
will help my team and I make our school even better.  I thank you in advance for 
doing this and I look forward to receiving your feedback. 
 
We all look forward to seeing you next Wednesday. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
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